October 10, 2013

A workshop meeting of the Wareham School Committee was held on Thursday, October 10, 2013, at 6:00 p.m. in the Wareham Middle School Library. Present were Geoff Swett, Kenny Fontes, Michael Flaherty, Rhonda Veugen, Dr. Cliff Sylvia and student representative Nicole Russo as well as Superintendent Kimberly Shaver-Hood.

The meeting was called to order by Chair Veugen at 6:00 p.m.

Review and Vote on FY15 Budget Guidelines

Business Manager Michael MacMillan presented the FY15 Budget Development Guidelines DRAFT along with the FY15 Budget Process Timetable.

After discussion by committee members, there was a consensus to accept both documents as presented. No vote was taken

Dr. Sylvia moved to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Fontes.

VOTE: yea -5; nay -0; abstain -0

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:

List of documents:

FY15 Budget Development Guidelines DRAFT

FY15 Budget Process Timetable